
AGENDA 
ITEM 

           

SUBJECT:  Consider approval of relocating the light poles on the home side of Newton 
Field stadium. 
  

RATIONALE:  
 

Approximatley a month ago, David Sanders procured newer lighting from the Texas Ranger 

baseball organization when they were replacing their system with LED lights. These lights 

are approximately 3-5 years old and we have more than enough for all four poles at the 

stadium.  Mr. Sanders is working with a lighting vendor to assist with the installation, etc. 

 

The new stadium design will leave the light poles inset within the stadium seating area. There 

has been discussion regarding moving the poles now or at some point in the future.  

 

During the demolition, the wiring between the poles was damage and will need to be 

replaced. 

 

As we will have a lighting vendor, electrician, crane company, pier driller, etc. onsite during 

stadium reconstruction we need to consider moving the poles as part of the reconstruction 

project. 

 

Ross Redden with Tech Line Sports will be attending our meeting to share information and 

answer questions. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

TBD 
 
CONTACT PERSON(S): 
Don Davis 
Sonny Cruse    


